Did You Know? Socorro Electric Coop has stolen the voting rights

of a majority of their member owners. By moving the meeting from a
Saturday afternoon to WEDNESDAY, May 15" [Voting 1-3pm, Meeting
3pm] they have attempted to silence the continuing discontent with
their corrupt rule. Most people with regular day jobs [who may not be
able to get time off] will not be able to vote nor discuss coop business.
They desperately want stifle the votes that will limit their money and
power. We should all be enraged. Neither the board or management
own the coop. WE DO.




